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The Chamber of Deputies: 
 
- Expresses its political support for a budget that emphasizes European added value as an 
adequate answer to new and urgent priorities, such as research and innovation, digital economy, 
youth, migration and border management, security, defence and external action; 
- Expresses restraint on the effectiveness of further strengthening synergies between funding 
programmes, given the increasing complexity of evaluation and implementation due to the need 
to take into account several objectives of different programmes; 
- Considers that practical aspects for new programmes require a prior in-depth analysis, as an 
essential contribution to the swift establishment of the necessary legal framework; 
- Recommends the conduct of negotiations in the spirit of common values underpinning the 
democratic model and the Union’s model of society, which are the foundation of European 
freedom, security and prosperity. 
 


